












2.2 
 
Paint Ontario has been a  unique juried competition and sale since 1996. The show provides a 
venue for artists to showcase their skills and art appreciators to view an incredible show.  It 
drives sales for the artists, funds to support the Grand Bend Art Centre, and drives over 3,000 
guests to attend and view the show.  This leads to increased usage of local restaurants and busi-
nesses with the visitors.  The event will take place in the very accessible Grand Bend Legion in 
May 2024. 
 
It is an honour as an artist to be selected for this prestigious show, and the calibre of the art-
works drives the attendance. Paint Ontario has enhanced the careers of many successful artists. 
Donna Andreychuck, Martina Bruggemans and Marion Anderson to mention a few.  
 
With the addition of artists’ demonstrations, the show offers opportunity to celebrate multi cul-
tural experiences and increased participation through learning and inspiring creativity.  
 
2.3 
 
The need to fund this project is the direct result of losing our venue of 25 years at Lambton Her-
itage Museum. The entire format of Paint Ontario is volume based. Revenue required cannot be 
sustained on a show that became half the size of our previous shows. With your funding we can 
secure the main hall at the Grand Bend Royal Canadian Legion and present the host gallery in 
our GBAC building next door, creating enough space to boast over 200 original pieces of art for 
sale. The show entry fees are a huge component of the fundraising formula. Artists have a one 
in 200 chance of being selected which has proven to increase our number of entries. Using 2019 
figures we received $9000 in entry fees and we gave approximately $13000 in prizes. The num-
ber of artists represented and the commission earned was grossly affected by the 50% reduction 
in space as proven by our 2022 show.  
 
Securing a venue for 30 days was a huge challenge. We need a secure, temperature-controlled 
environment, handicap accessibility and adequate parking. The GB Legion was and is the only 
option for the next five years. All other venues were simply too expensive to rent. 
 
Paint Ontario has always networked with the tourism and hospitality sector and local busi-
nesses. Our show will now allow walk-in traffic. We will control hours of operation and secure a 
very successful opening night where artists, buyers and sponsors gather. a report from The 
Scoop revealed “Ontario Arts Council Report: Arts and Culture Brings $11.4 Billion to the Prov-
ince of Ontario.” It states, “They stay longer, spend more, and come from afar - a new report 
details what the arts and culture tourism brings to the province.” We believe this major cultural 
event must be saved as it has tremendous economic benefits. 
 
in order to create a professional art gallery for Paint Ontario, we will need the movable walls 
and special lighting. 
 
 
 
2.5 
 



As of today, we are not aware of any needed permits to produce Paint Ontario however we will 
seek permission for new signage from the by-law officer. With regards to electrical permits, this 
is covered under the agreement with the GB Legion and is done by certified electricians. 
 
3.2 
 
We started with a video presentation at the Legion in March 2023. We presented the need for 
the electrical upgrades and portable walls to produce a show of this calibre. The transformation 
of the show at the Legion stresses the portability of the items required allowing for growth into 
the potential Community Centre. GBAC committed funds ($10,000),  Rotary ($20,000) and  an 
additional approximately $11,000 from various smaller donors.  We have a board led email cam-
paign underway, as well as solicitation via email to our past patrons. 
 
We initiated a wall sponsorship campaign. Many of our Board members donated. We hosted a 
Plein Air event and an art exhibit where funds were generated. In the new year we are preparing 
a 50/50 raffle. We are confident that the necessary funds will be available to have our Paint On-
tario Show I’m May 2024.  
 
3.3 
 
The estimated one-time cost of moving from the museum to the Legion is $140,000. This money 
is to upgrade the GB Legion and to purchase all of the necessary walls, lighting and production 
equipment. Paint Ontario is our primary funding source and the face in the community. Cur-
rently we are asking Council for one third of $94,240 which equals $31,413. In the new location, 
we will once again be able to host our Paint Ontario opening night which has traditionally re-
sulted in 50% of our gross sales. Receiving one third of the cost will mean our community pro-
ject will continue to be offered without interruption: music in the schools, art and pottery pro-
gram for seniors and youth, festivals to promote Indigenous art and multi-cultural activities for 
all ages. We are seeking donations and are confident we will have the two-thirds required to 
meet the requirements of this application. No additional municipal financial assistance will be 
required for this move to the GB Legion. All or any support will be greatly appreciated.  
















































